From: Ben Lowe bplowe@fau.edu @
Subject: Approval of new Pol. Sci. course
Date: September 28, 2020 at 12:35 PM
To: Thomas Stollar tstollar@fau.edu

Dear Prof. Stollar,

The Department of History has reviewed the syllabi for CPO 4762 and has no concerns about it overlapping with the Department of History curriculum.

If you need anything else please let me know.

Kind regards, Ben



Ben Lowe, FRHistS Professor and Chair Department of History Florida Atlantic University 777 Glades Road Boca Raton, Florida 33431 (561) 297-3841 (office) www.fau.edu/history/